
JULT’s annual meeting will be held on May 7
th

 at Underhill Town Hall.  Lisa Gannon of the 

New England Antiquities Research Association will be our guest speaker, proving information 

on the cairns at Wolfrun Natural Area.  The meeting begins at 7 p.m. but guests are encouraged 

to arrive at 6:30 for refreshments and conversation.   

 

Other dates to put on your calendar are April 8
th

 for an apple pruning workshop at Wolfrun 

Natural Area and May 27
th

 for Evergreen Erb’s annual bird walk at Mills Riverside Park.  Be 

sure to check out the summer issue of Vermont Life which will feature a story on the Barber 

Farm.   

 

Although JULT is not directly involved, we have been invited to assist Vermont Land Trust on 

their current project to preserve the Bolton Valley Nordic and Backcountry lands.  VLT has 

slightly over a year to raise $1,050,000 and JULT has offered to help them with publicity.  Visit 

VLT’s website at www.vlt.org/ for more information.    

 

 

http://www.vlt.org/

